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Rabbi Norman Lamm, 
The Jewish Center, a 
131 West 86th Street, d 
New York, N.Y. 10024. 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

I acknowledge gratefully receipt of 
your letter of February 18 and your two articles. 
Thank you very much for your prompt response to my 
request. 

I have not met Aaron Kirschenbaum but 
will try to meet him and will ask him about his book. 

Rabbi and Mrs. Jung arrived yesterday. 
They are well, and I am sure that they will enjoy their 
stay in Israel. 

With kindest regards, 

I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

SV s 
Milton i 

Visiting Professor. i 
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